From:

To: - City Council
Subject: GPAC appointments
Date: Monday, February 6, 2023 9:09:24 AM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE

OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Dear Mayor and City Council Members,

Members of the GPAC have been doing laudable work over the past period and I thank them
for their contributions.

It 1s critical that we move forward with smart, climate- and environmentally friendly
development. For this reason, I urge you to vote for three new GPAC members who would
bring combined expertise in the areas of environment, urban planning, land use, and city and
county government:

e Hal Bohner
e Ron Chestnut
e Brent Newell

Thanks for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Annie Stuart

Annie Stuart






